
Vallis Eco Council are pleased to 

report the results of their ‘Single 

Use Plastic’ survey. 

In all classes children mainly bring 

reusable water bottles

 and snacks in 

reusable pots or just pieces of fruit. 

 

This is brilliant! 

We would like to try and reduce 

the number of single use water 

bottles and snack pots. 



Unfortunately, the milk that we 

have comes in small bottles so 

there are many single use milk 

bottles being used at Vallis. 

 

We suggest that plastic pots are 

reused in crafty activities and we 

are going to write to the local 

supermarkets to ask them to stop 

putting fruit and vegetables in 

plastic.  

The survey shows that Vallis is 

working hard to reduce single use 

plastic – well done! 


